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My name is Gayle Ware.  I live in Eugene and own a small business.  However, I am 

on the verge of taking my business and money out of Oregon because of the high 

cost of doing business in Oregon.  If HB 2025 passes that might just be the last straw 

that broke this camel's back. Please stop taxing business out of Oregon. 


